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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here are a few reminders…. 

Reading 

 

In school we are having 

a ‘big push’ on  

reading.  Please make 

sure that you support 

us with this by  

listening to your child 

read on a daily basis.  

It is important that you 

write in the yellow 

reading record each 

time so that we know 

when to change the 

book. 

Maths Challenge 

 

Please remember to  

complete the Maths 

Challenges over the 

weekend and return the 

books on Mondays. 

One of the games we 

have been playing this 

week is on the back of 

this newsletter.  Please 

ask your child to explain 

how to play 

it. 


